
King’s Academy College Park

We Are a Reading School!
At King’s Academy College
Park, we understand the
value of reading.
We are always looking for ways to
help promote the pleasure of
reading with our children and
what is more enjoyable than
choosing a new book for
yourself?!

The Great College Park
Book Swap will take
place on
Friday 24th March
If you have preloved books
at home that you have
finished with but are still in
good condition and could
be enjoyed by another child,
please bring it to school and
swap it for another!

All book donations will be very gratefully received from Wednesday 22nd March.

We look forward to all of the children in our school leaving excited on Friday 24th
with their new book in hand!

Thank you again for your continued support.

Reading should not be presented as a chore or duty. It should be offered as a gift” – Kate DiCamillo


